
Emmforce Autotech Limited 
(CIN - U29301HR2023PLC115705) 

Regd. Office: Plot No. 287, Industrial Area, Phase II, Industrial Estate Panchkula-134113 

Haryana Email: ashok@emmbros.in 

Department of Corporate Services 

The BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001. 

Subject: Clarification Regarding GST Demand Letter 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is with reference to your mail dated 23.08.2023 and our disclosure dated 20.08.2024 under 
Regulation 30 of LODR regarding receipt of a Demand Notice from Central Goods & Services Tax Office. 
In this regard, please note that the company has made all the required disclosers as mentioned in SEBI 
Circular no. SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023 on 20" August 2024. With 

regard to your observations regarding delay in dislcsing the information, we would like to submit as under: 

Emmforce Autotech Limited, was previously operating as a partnership firm before its conversion into a 
limited company in October 2023. Subsequently the company got listed on SME Platform of BSE 
Limited. Due to this transition, there was changes in GSTIN credential as well as updation of official 
email IDs used for communication. The aforesaid demand of GST was pertaing to the period when the 
company was operating as a partnership firm. The GST Department issued an order on 16.08.2024 which 
was communicated to us at an email address associated with erstwhile partnership firm, which is no 

longer in use. Further we were informed about the order via phone on 20.08.2024, after which we 
promptly checked the GST portal and identified the issue. We immediately updated our records and sent 
the required information to BSE as per the SEBI circular and Regulation 30 of LODR. The original copy 
of the order was sent by the CGST Department, Range 3, Baddi, through speed post on 23rd August 2024, 
which we received on 27th August 2024. 

We would like to clarify here that the delay in intimation was totally unintentional and caused by the 
transition in our company’s status and the subsequent changes in our communication channels. Please 
note that our company is a law abiding company and we assure you that we are taking all necessary steps 
to ensure such issues do not occur in the future. 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

For Emmforce Autotech Limited Ashok Er . e 
For Emmfgrce AutoTech Limited vmflfim* - 

o Mehtaz s 

ASHOK MERFEA'9 Director 

Managing Director


